BOONE COUNTY, MISSOURI
Request for Bid #: 20-03MAY13 — Single Axle Shop Truck

ADDENDUM #2 - Issued April 22,2013

This addendum is issued in accordance with the Bid Response Page in the Request for Bid and is hereby
incorporated into and made a part of the Request for Bid Documents. Bidders are reminded that receipt
of this addendum Should be acknowledged and submitted with Bidder’s Response Form.’

Specifications for the above noted Request for Bid and the work covered thereby are herein modified as
follows, and except as set forth herein, otherwise remain unchanged and in full force and effect:

The County is adding the following edits / clarifications to the bid specifications:
Edit: Section 2.3.13. Remove the last sentence of this paragraph which reads, “Electrical
disconnect front harness for guidepost lights with connectors located at headlight connection”

because it refers to snow plow lights and they are not needed on this truck.

Edit: Section 2.3.19. Remove the word “stationary” in front of “grille.” Since the truck will not
have a snow plow, it is O.K. to have a moving grille.

Clarification: Truck must have a clear frame in back of cab. Truck manufacturer may route a
horizontal exhaust under the truck if there are no other alternatives. A vertical exhaust is

preferred.

Amy Robbifls
Senior Buyer
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